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September 21, 2021 - Council Meeting Highlights 

 
 

Lawn Bowling – Request for letter of support for New Horizons Grant 
Council agreed to provide the Penticton Lawn Bowling Club with a letter of support to accompany their 
grant-funding application with New Horizons. 
 
General Fees and Charges Amendment Bylaw No. 2021-31 and Utility Fees and Charges 
Amendment Bylaw No. 2021-32 
Council gave first, second, and third reading to “Fees and Charges Amendment Bylaw No. 2021-31”, a 
bylaw to set the 2022 General fees and charges.   
 
Council referred “Fees and Charges Amendment Bylaw No. 2021-32”, a bylaw to set the 2022 Utility fees 
and charges, to the budget meetings later this year. 
 
Cemetery Management Amendment Bylaw No. 2021-19 
Council gave first, second and third reading to “Cemetery Management Amendment Bylaw No. 2021-
19”, a housekeeping bylaw that amends Cemetery Management Bylaw No. 2018-15. 
 
Asset and Amenity Management Project Update 
Council directed staff to initiate public engagement on the recommendations of the Asset and Amenity 
Management project and then present the public engagement results to Council prior to approval of 
the project implementation plan.  
 
Travel Penticton Society – MRDT Bylaw No. 2021-26 
Council gave first, second, and third reading to “Municipal and Regional District Tax (MRDT) Bylaw No. 
2021-26”, a bylaw that provides the City of Penticton with the authority to impose a 3% Municipal and 
Regional District Tax (MRDT) and requests the Province levy the tax on its behalf. 
 
A Special Council Meeting will be held via Zoom on Thursday, September 23 at 2:00 p.m. to adopt the 
bylaw. 
 
Development Variance Permit PL2021-9076 
Re: 190 Avery Place 
Council approved a permit for 190 Avery Place to reduce the minimum front yard from 6.0m to 4.5m. 
 
Development Variance Permit PL2021-9096 
Re: 175 Dewdney Crescent 
Council approved a permit for 175 Dewdney Crescent to increase the maximum height of a retaining 
wall in a required yard from 1.2m to 3.35m above approved grade. 
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